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Speed post  

 

-  All Universities / Examining Authorities conducting Degree course in Pharmacy 

 

Sub: Survey report on current scenario of Pharmacy Education in India- IPA 

Students Forum 

 

Sir/Madam  

 

With reference to the subject cited above, please find enclosed with a copy of survey report 

on current scenario of pharmacy Education in India.  In this connection, I am directed to 

inform that subject cited issue was considered by Executive committee of the PCI in its 

meeting held in February 2014 which decided to forward the survey report to all the 

universities for reference and placing in their “Board of Study” in order to ensure that 

B.Pharm curriculum is as per the latest developments in the field Pharmaceutical Sciences 

and placement effective. 

 

In view of above, it is requested to ensure that B.Pharm curriculum is as per the latest 

developments in the field of Pharmaceutical Sciences and placement effective. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
(ARCHNA MUDGAL) 

Registrar-cum-Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



















 


